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THE ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGES CONTROL COMMISSION (“ABCC”) 

MEMORANDUM ON DELIVERIES TO SEASONAL LICENSEES 

 

 

Each year the Alcoholic Beverages Control Commission (“ABCC”) receives inquiries 

from wholesalers requesting permission to make deliveries to seasonal retail licensees prior 

to the April 1st opening day.  Please be advised wholesale licensees may deliver alcoholic 

beverages (on days other than Sunday) to seasonal retail licensees that have renewed 

their licenses at the same location during the five (5) days immediately preceding the 

license season. 

 

As a reminder, all licensees must ensure they are in compliance with the Laws of the 

Commonwealth of Massachusetts and that the sale of alcoholic beverages takes place only 

as authorized by applicable law. 
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